
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Canada Day Celebrations 

The Landfill as well as the Municipal Office 

will be closed on Tuesday July 01st so staff 

may take time to observe the holiday. 

Let us all take time to reflect how proud we 

are to be Canadian!! 

Happy Canada Day! 
 

Welcome Home 


